
Dear	Luke,	

	

Thank	you	for	accepting	our	manuscript	for	publication	in	Climate	of	the	Past.	Following	your	

comments	we	have	made	some	changes	to	text	and	restructured	the	final	section	‘Implications	and	

outlook’	slightly	to	improve	the	readability	of	the	manuscript.	

	

Kind	regards,	

	

Lukas	Jonkers	and	Michal	Kucera	


